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January 18, 2025

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/9120272840?pwd=SFZCTDBvMzB1NnQ5TGVueW00NUtmdz09

Opening Remarks/Welcome•
Approve November/December 2024 Meeting Minutes•
Treasurer Report oor November/December 2024 - Mr. Prailow•
 Community Outreach Coordinator Report - Mrs. Cochran•
Update for Grants - Mrs. Cochran and Mrs. Sweat, Consultant•
Executive Director Report - Mr. Taylor•
Update Scholarship Program - Mrs. Crowder, Mr. Nelson, Mrs. Cochran•
Website & Email - Mr. Taylor/Mr. Edmunds•
Hospitality Fundraising Committee - Ms. Smith•

Old Business

-     Update from the Building Committee
-     Update on Assistant Outreach Coordinator - - Mrs. Deloatch
-     Update on Lease for 7310 Pennsylvania Ave.

New Business

-     MOU Agreement with Linnell Driving School
-     Data and Conflict of Insurance
-     Activity Report Log for 2024
-     Checkbooks for CPSTS
-     SB161 Bill and Letters of Support from the Board - Mr. Taylor
-     Operating Budget for the Executive Director 2025
-     Microsoft 365 Final Report - Mr. Prailow

Next Hybrid Meeting - February 15, 2025
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